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Transition Fun 

As you are aware, the children visited Year 2 this week as part of their transition and had a super 

morning. It’s hard to believe that we are thinking about moving on! The children have had such a 

marvelous year and over the past few weeks, I’ve been busy writing their school reports which I’m sure 

you’ll find a joy to read. 

Thank you 

Thank you for your kind donations of chocolate for our Summer Fair. We greatly appreciate your 

generosity. 

Pilgrimage Walk 

As you’re already aware, the Year 1 class will be going on our Pilgrimage walk with years 2 and 3 on 

Tuesday 8th July. The weather is looking good that day and so we ask that the children have sun hats and 

plenty to drink. We will be returning at school during lunchtime. 

Phonics Practise 

Over the past few weeks, the children have really enjoyed listening to these songs. You might like to 

share these at home: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YPW-ZkhRUPY 

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iTCmRKktyYY 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WeTYjbA6GRo 

 

Number Songs 

The children are working so hard on their 99 Club every Monday and have enjoyed singing a few new 

multiples songs to help them with their times tables. You might like to shre these new songs with them: 

Double numbers 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=At0quRa90rs 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YPW-ZkhRUPY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iTCmRKktyYY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WeTYjbA6GRo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=At0quRa90rs


 

Counting in 5s 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jAuybAJdRbg 

 

Counting in 2s 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GDosXgAnq80 

 

Oxford Reading Owl Books 

Please also remember to sign and comment in the reading log when you have shared your child’s Read 

Write Inc. Book at home. This book is directly linked to your child’s reading stage and is a home book that 

strengthens and reinforces the reading material your child accesses in their daily phonic lessons. 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars 
 

Please read at least 5 times over the week. 
Remember that from next Wednesday your child will 
start bringing home their books. Please remember to 
write in their reading journals so we can count their 
reads. 
Remember that in their daily phonics lessons the children 
participate in reading activities. 

Times Table Rock Stars allows the children to practice 
their times tables. Children in Year 1 practise 
counting in 10s ,  5s and 2s.  
PLEASE NOTE THE CHILDREN HAVE ACCESS TO ALL 
THE TIMES TABLES SO PLEASE CONTINUE TO HELP 
THEM DEVELOP THEIR SKILLS, especially if they are 
now on 33, 44 or 55 club. 

 

Please make use of the free games on Phonics Play to help with your child’s phonic knowledge. 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources 

Phonics 

Please continue to practise going over these sounds with your child. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jAuybAJdRbg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GDosXgAnq80
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources


 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 


